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August 17, 2018 

Mabbett File No. 2018016.002 

Public Involvement Plan Petitioner 

Re:  Public Meeting Announcement 
 Former Buckley & Mann Site 

17 Lawrence Street 
Norfolk, Massachusetts 
Release Tracking Number 2-3000173 

Dear Petitioner: 

Mabbett & Associates (Mabbett) is providing this notification letter on behalf of Buckley & Mann, Inc., 
the owner of the above-referenced site, to invite you to a public meeting to discuss the contents of the 
Draft Conceptual Phase II Scope of Work for the site. The Conceptual Phase II Scope of Work outlines the 
scope of field investigations that will be undertaken to characterize the nature and extent of 
contamination at the site and support the human health and environmental risk assessments. The public 
meeting will be held in the Norfolk Public Library Community Room on September 4, 2018 at 7:00 PM. 

The Draft Conceptual Phase II Scope of Work will be made available for public review at the public 
meeting. Starting on September 4, 2018, there will be a 20-day public comment period during which 
comments will be accepted on the Draft Conceptual Phase II Scope of Work. The Final Conceptual Phase 
II Scope of Work will address all of the comments received on the draft plan, and will be issued within 30 
days of the close of the public comment period. 

If you wish to be removed from this mailing list, please contact Steve Vetere at vetere@mabbett.com. 

Very truly yours, 

MABBETT & ASSOCIATES, INC. 
BY: 
 
 
 
Stephen A. Vetere, PE, LSP, LEP 
Section Lead, Site Assessment and Remediation 
 
cc: Joe Laughton, MassDEP Central District 
 Town of Norfolk: Town Administrator, Board of Selectmen, Board of Health, Zoning Board of Appeals 


